
 

 

 

 

5. March scrutiny committee meetings 

Scrutiny committees review their input into 

the budget setting and business planning 

process, receive feedback on any specific 

recommendations and consider any potential 

improvement to the way they are involved in 

the process for the coming year, including the 

information they receive and the way they 

scrutinise the planning process. 

1. July scrutiny committee meetings 

Scrutiny committees review the Q4 Council Monitoring report 

(backward look) and the State of the County report (forward look) 

with a focus on services within their remit. The Q4 report enables 

committees to scrutinise performance in relation to the Council’s 

targets, financial performance and risk issues over the previous 

year. The State of the County report enables scrutiny to consider 

the key issues in the policy, financial and operating environment 

for the relevant service areas in the coming planning period. The 

committees identify any aspects of performance, policy, budget 

or service issues that they would like to explore in more detail 

through their autumn business planning (RPPR) agenda items or 

via their broader work programme. 

4. December RPPR Boards 

The committees’ RPPR Boards scrutinise  

the latest information on the overall 

financial position, including the provisional 

settlement if available, relevant draft 

updated Portfolio Plans and savings plans. 

Scrutiny comments and recommendations 

on financial and service plans for the 

coming year are agreed and submitted for 

consideration by Cabinet in January. 

3. November scrutiny meetings 

The committees continue to 

consider the latest available 

information on the policy and 

financial context, review any 

additional information requested 

in September and agree any 

further information required for 

committees’ RPPR Boards. 

2. September scrutiny meetings 

The committees consider the 

latest available information on 

the policy and financial context 

for the coming year and review 

any additional budget or service 

information requested in July. 

Further information or scrutiny 

work is agreed as required. 

Scrutiny input is 

embedded throughout 

the annual budget 

setting and business 

planning (RPPR) cycle 


